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6 March 2024 
Dear parents/carers of Year 6 students 
 

Moving into Year 7 in a NSW 
Government school | 2025 
Time to start the transition of your child from Year 6 to Year 7 

To enrol your child in Year 7 for 2025, you will need to complete an Expression of Interest 
for Year 6 to Year 7 transition. The Expression of Interest (EOI) lets you indicate which 
school(s) you would like your child to attend in Year 7. 

The online EOI process is available NOW, but only until 10 April 2024.  
If you miss this deadline, you will need to apply directly to your chosen high school.  

It is also important to note that the residential address you provide on the EOI is the 
same as the residential address we currently have on our system. 

After you submit an EOI and it has been assessed, your child will be offered a place at a 
high school (April – August 2024). 

If you are unsure whether they will be attending a NSW Government school (you’ve 
applied for a private school, you are moving interstate/overseas, or home schooling), we 
ask that you still complete an EOI Placement not Required and follow up with us if your 
circumstances change. 

The online process will guide you through your options and collect the information 
required to make the process as smooth as possible. 

For parents/carers who are not able to complete an application online, a paper EOI form 
can be collected from the school office. 

To start the EOI application, scan the appropriate QR code below or visit our school’s 
website - click the ENROLMENT tab located on the top right of the website’s home 
page - then click MOVING TO HIGH SCHOOL. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Sean Pope 

Principal 

 NSW Government School Placement Not Required 

OR 

IMPORTANT 
EVERY Year 6 

parent/carer MUST 
complete an EOI 

regardless of which 
high school their 
child will attend. 

 


